Westbury Place HOA

Mailbox Rules and Regulations- Updated 8/1/22

7.12,7.14, 8.2 - No mailbox shall be replaced or altered without the prior approval of
the HOA Board.
No PVC/Plastic posts/mailboxes are permitted. Those sublots that were installed
PVC/plastic post/mailboxes by Pulte Homes in error are grandfathered in until
replacement is necessary.

» Those mailboxes will then have to be replaced matching the wood posts and

mailboxes of the rest of the development.

If any other material such as brick or stone is desired, an architectural request must be
submitted for HOA Board review.
Homeowner must adhere to all Brunswick Postal Service, Brunswick Hills Township and
Medina County rules, regulations, and revised codes as well in addition to Westbury
Homeowners Association rules.
If your mailbox is damaged from the Township during snow removal, please contact the
Township Service Department immediately to address the concern for repair.
Any mailbox/post erected without HOA approval is subject to removal at homeowner’s
expense.
Any questions or concerns please reach out to the HOA Board at
westburyhoa@yahoo.com prior to your installation.




